Frilling, Tara

From:

Geoffrey Zonder < garzonder@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 07, 2015 9:57 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

I would like to make a suggestion. Why not have all the citizens of Connecticut just have their pay, ss, and pension checks direct deposited into the state bank account and that way you could stop wasting time trying to come up with new taxes?

And DO NOT even think about a tax to help pay for the new ballpark in Hartford. The owners of the Rockcats/Yarddogs and the city of Hartford can pay for it. They are the only ones who stand to gain from the move. Let them foot the bill.

Geoffrey Zonder < garzonder@hotmail.com>
60 West Hills Rd
Ivoryton/Essex